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Important news for Association members
Saturday 13 June 2015 Lunch

The Civil Service Club, Whitehall, London:  With just a
 few days to go before the next luncheon here are 
some exciting developments!

A letter to all members from Colonel Walton,
 Association Chairman.
To reduce the burden of postal mail we are using alternative

 distribution of documents to members and are requesting that

 you read a very important letter from the Chairman. This letter refers

 to the activities of Leinster Regiment Ireland Group (or LRIG) and

 how the group has impacted our own Association and our plans for

 the future. You can read, and download a copy of the letter from the

 Association's website. We have provided a direct link to the

 webpage.

Proposals for a revision to the Association's
 Constitution

Over the past twelve months the Chairman and committee have

 overhauled the structure of the Association and now wish to consider

 revisions to  the Associations Constitution and Rules. A draft of the

 revision is now available on the Association website for members to

 read and/or download. We have provided a direct link to the revision

 draft document
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Minutes of the OGM held on 11 April 2015

  The minutes of the   Ordinary General Meeting held at the Civil

 Service Club, London, on Saturday 11th April 2015 may now be

 downloaded from the Association website. We have provided a

 direct link to the webpage

The Association website

In response to requests from members for more information to assist

 research and online distribution of information a Members Area is

 being introduced within the Association website. Members will be

 able to login to the Members Area using the email address

 registered with the Association. This is still in work-in-progress whilst

 material is developed specifically for the benefit of members. As part

 of the process, in a few days you will receive an email inviting you to

 confirm your registration and to choose a password. We will send

 you an advance email first to advise you to be on the look out for the

 'registration' confirmation email. This promises to be an exciting

 development that will offer another tangible benefit of membership of

 the Association.
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